
Friday January 24th 2020 

Dear Parents 

I do hope you have had an enjoyable week. Junior 

Liturgy was led by Canon Frank on Wednesday with a  

focus on Jesus’ love. It provoked some interesting and 

thoughtful questions from our Students. 

Our Governors held a Learning Walk on Thursday with a 

focus on Reading as part of our ‘Literacy Action Plan’; It 

was lovely to see such avid reading, contextual           

understanding and Chrome Books being used for online 

Literacy. 

We have enjoyed lots of treats to celebrate various 

birthdays this week. A very big ‘thank you’ goes to our 

Year 6 Parent who baked not one, but  four delicious 

cakes for the whole school to enjoy on Thursday. They 

were amazing! 

We would love to recruit PTA Class Representatives to 

help share information and plan future events. If this is 

something you are interested in helping with, please 

contact the school office.  

Thank you for all of your generous uniform donations. If 

anyone is in need of uniform, please contact the School 

Office. 

Next Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtimes Mrs Corrigan 

will be holding auditions for the Junior School Easter 

Concert. If your child (in Junior School) would like to  

audition, please ask them to bring their instrument/s to 

school on those days. 

May I wish you all a lovely weekend 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 

 

Stars of the Week 



Nursery News  

This week Nursery are learning about Chinese New Year and have been participating in a 

variety of activities including: 

 Listening to a story about Chinese New Year and answering  

questions  

 Exploring the sensory tray with noodles and attempting to use 

chopsticks to transfer noodles from one bowl to another 

 Mark making in flour using paintbrushes to recreate numbers in 

Chinese 

 Creating and  decorating our own Chinese lanterns 

 Playing in the role-play area set up as Chinese restaurant 

 Listening to Chinese Music 

Miss Hogsden 

 

We wished a big ‘Happy Birthday’ to one of our sets of Year 6 twins this week;  a huge ‘thank you’ to Mum for baking enough 

delicious cake for the whole school! Happy Birthday boys! 

Aztec Masks 

Year 4 have created some very colourful masks in Art as part of their History topic of ‘The Aztecs’. The  mask are on display in 

the long room. 



Monday Jan 27th 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

Spanish 

Scrabble 

Art Club 

11+ Booster 

Reading 

Yrs. 1 3&6 

Yrs. 5-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

Juniors 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.40-1.05pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday Jan 28th Chess 

Homework  

CPFC 

French Club 

Accelerated Maths 

 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

all 

Yr.5 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Weds Jan 29th Travel the World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yrs. 3-4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

1.05-1.35 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday Jan 30th Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

STEM 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Ballet 

Lego Club 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yr.5 

Nursery 

Reception 

Y1/2 

Rec-Yr.2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday Jan 31st Music Theory 

Prayer Club 

Art Club 

Fencing 

Yrs. 3-6 

All 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

1.05-1.35pm 

12.35-1.05 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

School Calendar W/C January 27th 2020 

Dates for you diary this term: 

February 11th—Safer Internet Day 

February 17th-21st—Half Term 

March 5th—World Book Day 

March 17th—Easter Concert (Yrs.3-6) 

March 27th (12.15pm)—End of term 


